
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

28/04/2022 

MRS Judy Masters 
6 / 2 Worrobil ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

I think the running of a child care business here in Bangaroo st is completely inappropriate 
given the heavy traffic on Bangaroo st . Public safety must be paramount particularly when the 
proposed use of the property involves the care of young children who will be dropped off and 
collected during peak hour traffic.Parking is already at a premium. 
I trust that the council's previous decision to reject the site as unsuitable for the proposed 
purpose will be upheld. 
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